APRIL FORUM &
CONNECTIONS
CANCELLATION

Dear BHWF Members,

Given the recent progression in the COVID-19 situation,
we will cancel the April Forum and reschedule Carole
Simpson's talk at a future fime. All Connections events
will also be canceled until further nofice. The health and
safety of our members are our priority, and we decided
that it is best to act immediately to minimize the risk of
the spread of the virus. We are diligently monitoring
how the circumstances unfold and will continue to update
our membership.

Thankfully, we live in a time when technology allows

us fo chat and ‘meet’ virtually. We have a vibrant BHWF
community and we encourage you to continue to connect
with each other. As our March speaker, Jeanne Blasberg
mentioned in her inspiring closing remarks, these times may
actually allow us to focus more on our inner selves and to
develop a side we had been curious to explore (such as
writing, in her case).

Senaida Bautista & Amy Tsurumi
Co-Presidents
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